Julia M. Mullale

From: iker Pauk<PaulRjke@gov.nl.ca>

Sent: KM‘ ¥9:49 AM

To: Di

Cc: Julia M. Mullaley; Doody, Alan; Pitcher, Margot
Subject: Update

Mr. Dinn,

Please see below for a fulsome update in response to your request. M
___-_H_H‘h"""‘—-—-—._____.-—- %

Thank you,
Paul /7/ ZD%

Officials of Newfoundland and Labrador Housing Corporation and Children, Seniors and Social
Development, along with staff of End Homelessness St. John’s and Newfoundland and Labrador
Health Services’ Harm Reduction team, have continued to visit the area each day.

Our government recognizes the complex needs of some individuals at the site and continue to
work with community partners, including End Homelessness St. John's, to better understand the
housing and support needs of those presently tenting.

All individuals who wished to, were supported to complete both housing and income support
applications as needed and to make other community connections and referrals as appropriate. It
is important to note that in order to be connected to housing, the individual most apply.

All individuals experiencing homelessness were offered staffed shelter placements where they
would have access {0 supports and services, including case management and housing search
services.

Individuals experiencing homelessness are prioritized for NLHC's rental programs, including
access to the Canada-NL housing benefit, with 377 individuals experiencing homelessness
having secured housing placements in 2022-23 through these programs.

End Homelessness St. John's, through federal funding, has partnered with community
organizations to create approximately 15 positions that provide critical supports to those
experiencing chronic homelessness in the St. John's area secure more stable housing.

Hon. Paul A. Pike, MHA

District of Burin-Grand Bank

Minister Responsible for Children, Seniors and Social Development
Minister Responsible for the Status of Persons with Disabilities
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Minister Responsible for the Community Sector
Minister Resposnible for the Newfoundiand and Labrador Housing Corporation

Warning: The message is from an external sender, please exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on
links. If the sender of the mail seems suspicious, please do not reply to it or open any links present in it. Also, please

contact NLHC Helpdesk.

“This email and any attached files are intended for the sole use of the primary and copied addressee(s) and may
contain privileged and/or confidential information. Any distribution, use or copying by any means of this
information is strictly prohibited. If you received this email in error, please delete it immediately and notify the

sender.”
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